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December 7, 1965 

Professor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

I am glad to acknowledge your letter of December 3, 1965. Your ñame 
is Usted on page 148 of the Proceedlngs and Addresses of the American 
Phllosophlcal Association, 1964-1965. Volume XXXVIII. You are usted 
under M rather than F. 

I am notlfying the Secretary of the Eastern División, Professor Alan 
Pasch, and our printer that you prefer to be Usted as addressed on 
this letter. Ue are pleased to have vord of your wishes in this regard, 

Sincerely yours, 

Lewis E. Hahn 

Jgl 

ce: Mr. Paul H. Rohmann 
Dr. Alan Pasch 
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